
Individuals with Disabilities Act (IDEA) 
 

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 
 

It is the policy of Hartland Consolidated School District that no 
student shall, on the basis of disability, be excluded from 
participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to 
discrimination under any district educational program or activity 
receiving assistance. 

 

Equal opportunity is a priority of the  
Hartland Consolidated School District 

 

Any person having inquiries concerning the school’s compliance 
with the regulations implementing IDEA-Special Education is 
directed to contact: 

 

Adrian Dean 
Director of Special Education 

810-626-2102 


